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The Alternative Health Care Newsletter is back with . . . 

The People’s Choice Awards 

Yes it’s that time of the year for the Oscars, The Emmys, The Grammys and so on. But this 

newsletter is about something more important than your favorite entertainers.  It’s about you.   

All of us here at Alternative Healthcare Solutions hope this finds you doing well.  And we do 

mean WELL, because with the amount of changes and new legislation going on in healthcare, if 

you’re not doing well, it can be quite the experience finding the right practitioner and care that 

will really be best for you.  

We decided to bring this newsletter back, not only because many of you requested that we do 

so, but also so we can offer you insight and information about many of the dilemmas people 

are dealing with in the ever-evolving world of 

medicine, healthcare and insurance. 

In the coming editions we will discuss topics like:  

Making the best choice between private and 

corporate healthcare practices, how to navigate the 

confusing world of Medicare policies and their spin-

offs, helping you to understand private insurance 

policies in a whole new way, your rights in your 

healthcare choices and much more. 

This will be a somewhat interactive newsletter because there are many topics that we have 

already planned to write about, but if there are any questions or concerns to anyone 

personally, we can focus on those subjects as well. 

Next month’s topic will focus on:  Corporate or Private Care, which is better for you. 

So remember, until next month . . .  

The People Have A Choice in where they go for care (It’s actually the law in Ohio). 

 
 
We want to hear from you – what subjects would you like covered in future newsletters?  
Contact Tom via Tom@TomOcklerPT.com. 
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